

OCC SWIMMING POOLS & SAUNA ROOMS TO REOPEN ON 29 JUN 2020 (MON)

Dear Members,

We are pleased to inform you that the Olympic Pool, Fun Pool and Bunker Pool have been thoroughly disinfected and cleaned and are cleared for the testing of water samples. Hence, the three swimming pools will be reopening on 29 June 2020 (Mon).

In line with the latest advisory by SportSG, the maximum capacity of all facilities is limited to 50 persons. Hence, entry to the swimming pools and other sports facilities is temporarily limited to OCC and NTUC members only. Members are not allowed to bring any guest.

Please remember to check in and check out by scanning the SafeEntry QR code located at the Sports Counter when using the swimming pools. Usage of the changing rooms is restricted, and all members are encouraged to wipe dry and put on their attire after their swim.

Sauna Rooms have also reopened today and only 1 person is allowed to enter at any one time.

Hot water is currently not available at the Olympic Pool Changing Rooms. We will update members again when the heater has been fixed. The nearest changing room with hot water is at the Fun Pool.

We seek your kind understanding and thank you for your patience.

The Management 29 June 2020